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Meyers, Robert COE j:it .r WV
From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Wednesday, October 11,2006 12:28 PM

To: ‘Lee, Angela’

Subject: RE: Vendor application fee inquiry

Angie,

Thanks for your e-mail. I’m not certain I understand your question. If there is no lobbying involved, then you are
not required to register as a lobbyist. If the product is already in use at the hospital and it’s simply a matter of
determining the best way for the hospital to utilize the product, I would not consider this to be a form of lobbying.

If you have any additional questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
305 350-0613

From: Lee, Angela {mailto:ALee@ferndalelabs.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2006 4:04 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: Vendor application fee inquiry

Robert,

I spoke with Keith Knowles earlier today and he recommended I get with you regarding the lobbyist fee for being a
vendor at Jackson. Our two products are already at use within Jackson and I have a department that is interested
in using a different size of a product that is already available. This would make the product move from pharmacy
to materials management where the other product is filtered through.
Keith thought I may not need to pay the fee since there is no new product I am lobbying. He said you would be
the best person to speak with.
Please let me know what you think or if you have any additional questions. Thank you.

Angie Lee Ferndale Laboratories, Inc.
Institutional Sales Division I Florida
Cell 954.895.0153 Voicemail 888.548.0900 x 634
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